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Sen. Kedzie:

Note that in this version I restructured the licensing requirements to make it clearer
to distinguish between renewable and nonrenewable licenses.  See proposed s. 440.032
(4) (a) and (b).  Note also that there is both a renewable and a nonrenewable license
for persons who are deaf.  See proposed s. 440.032 (4) (a) 2. and (b) 2.
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